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Broadspectrum provides innovative solutions to clients across the social, defence, property, infrastructure, resources and 

industrial sectors. Our skilled workforce drives ingenuity and collaboration with clients and is backed by market-leading 

processes and systems delivered via a state-of-the-art technology platform. Our ability to generate true value and 

growth for our clients is complemented by an uncompromising commitment to safety and social responsibility.  

For more information on how Broadspectrum can assist your business, visit: www.broadspectrum.com 

 

 

ASX Statement 

8 January 2016 

Broadspectrum granted extension of time 

to dispatch Target’s Statement 

 

The Australian Securities & Investments Commission (ASIC) has granted Broadspectrum an 

extension of time for dispatching its Target’s Statement to shareholders in response to the 

takeover bid from Ferrovial Services Australia Pty Ltd, a wholly owned subsidiary of Ferrovial, S.A 

(Ferrovial Offer).  

 

The effect of the ASIC relief is that the Target’s Statement may be sent to Broadspectrum 

shareholders and provided to ASIC and Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) at any time up to 

and including Thursday, 28 January 2016. 

 

Ferrovial confirmed that it dispatched its Bidder’s Statement to shareholders on 6 January 2016 

after it corrected its original Bidder’s Statement and lodged a Replacement Bidder’s Statement 

on 23 December 2015. Shareholders of Broadspectrum are advised to TAKE NO ACTION in 

connection with the Ferrovial Offer until they have received and considered the Target’s 

Statement, which will contain a detailed recommendation from the Broadspectrum Board of 

Directors. 

 

The Target’s Statement will be sent to shareholders and provided to ASIC and ASX on or before 

Thursday, 28 January 2016. 

 

 

ENDS.  


